Dear Sir/Madame,

The Ngemba Association of Atlanta, Georgia would be highly honored to have you as a
special guest at its forthcoming fundraising gala which seeks to enhance healthcare in rural
areas in Bamenda through community health centers by providing life-saving supplies and
equipment. Your donation will be tax deductible. Ngemba Atlanta is a 501¢(3) not
for profit organization, registered in the State of Georgia.

Date/Time: April 29, 2023; 8 p.m.
Venue: 3520 Breckinridge Blvd #106, Duluth, GA 30096

Access to affordable healthcare continues to be a major problem in most parts of Bamenda,
especially in rural areas. The number of deaths and the suffering caused by easily
preventable diseases and cheaply manageable health conditions is heart-breaking. The
good news is that we can work together to ameliorate the situation. Our goal is to help
scale up treatments that are known to prevent or cure common health conditions. Doing so
would help alleviate untold suffering; however, we cannot achieve our goal without your
support. Funds raised from this initiative will be used to provide well care and professional
development training for staff and to equip community health centers with preventive
healthcare supplies such as blood pressure cuffs, thermometers, blood sugar monitors,
diabetic test strips, and other much-needed equipment.

Your presence and support would be highly appreciated and would help bring hope and put
smiles on thousands of faces. Nothing is too small. We understand the date may be
inconvenient for you and that you might be unavailable. If so, kindly consider sending your
financial support in the enclosed addressed envelope. Feel free to donate by cashApp,
Venmo, or Zelle. Please include your name and return address, so we can acknowledge
your kind gesture. Here are additional ways of sending your donation to us:

CashApp: $ngembageorgia

Venmo: @Ngemba-CulturalAssociation

Zelle: info@ngemba.org Made to Ngemba Cultural Association

YOUR DONATION SHOULD BE MADE TO: NGEMBA CULTURAL ASSOCIATION

We look forward to receiving your support and thank you in advance.

Sincerely,

Aneneba Akufor, President Funwi Ayuninjam Joan Yotah
404-319-1800 770-883-9922 770-616-6759
Elias Mancho Patricia Asangana Pryde Ndingwan
646-326-1710 470-331-7103 770-549-9236
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